
 

Tuesday, October 24, 2023 

 WFC Sunday 
Dear Pastor, 
 
WFC Sunday is this Sunday, October 29! We are thankful for churches around Wisconsin who are sharing our 
ministry with their congregations this coming Sunday. We know that this Sunday may not work for your church. If 
that's the situation you have, please prayerfully consider finding a service in the coming weeks to highlight our 
ministry. 
 
If you plan on participating in WFC Sunday, you can find our 
resources HERE. Your church can support us through prayer, 
coming to the Capitol to share the gospel, sending a young person 
to our LEAD WI camp, and/or financial support. 
  
Last weekend, our President Julaine Appling and I had a 
tremendous time at Countryside Christian Church launching WFC 
Sunday. One of Pastor Abrahamson’s sermon points for the 
congregation was that Christians are called to do the right thing 
because it is the right thing. We were humbled when Pastor Matt 
encouraged his congregation to support Wisconsin Family Council 
because our ministry does the right thing because it is the right 
thing. 
 
Time and time again, we are reminded that we are the only 
statewide organization in Wisconsin that impacts the public square with a biblical worldview. Fundamentally we are a 
pro-church ministry. It is humbling for us to know that we are the voice of local churches like yours when we speak in 
the public arena on the issues of marriage, family, life, and religious liberty. 
 
We are thankful for your church. We look forward to partnering with you in the days and years to come. 
In Christ, 

  
 
P.S. This week, we encourage you to join us in praying for Senator Tim Carpenter (Milwaukee), Representative 
David Murphy (Greenville), and Representative Clint Moses (Menomonie). 
 
P.P.S. We have a number of resources you can utilize for WFC Sunday. Click HERE to access our bulletin insert. 
Click HERE for a short informational video. Click HERE for a PowerPoint slide. Click HERE for our prayer card.  


